Dear Sewer Users

All Users should be aware that they cannot put baby wipes, women sanitary products,
grease, clothing, diapers or any other item which can’t be ground and pumped. Even if
the package of the container says it is sewer friendly it generally is designed not for
grinder pumps and gravity sanitary systems. These products can cause damage and clogs
at pump stations which add to the cost of Maintenance and your Sewer Tax.

This is a problem occurring now on this street. Thank you in advance for your
anticipated cooperation. Any questions you can contact 925-0713 Cory.
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